


APPROVAL OF MAY 19, 2020 MINUTES 

Dr. Pressnell made a motion to approve the minutes as amended to include that 

Commissioner Eley had been appointed as the new Commissioner of the Finance and 

Administration Department. Ms. Hayes seconded the motion. A roll call vote was taken, and 

the motion passed unanimously. 

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT: 

Chairman Niknejad delivered his report. He expressed his appreciation for the board's and 

agency's continuing good work during the prior year despite the many difficult circumstances 

facing the state. He also stated his appreciation for the ongoing attention to serving students 

and helping as many as possible maintain eligibility for financial aid. 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR REPORT: 

Executive Director Dr. Emily House provided a report on enrollment figures for the TN 

Promise, TN Reconnect, and HOPE scholarship programs. She highlighted the decline in 

enrollment in TN Reconnect as many adult students have faced unique challenges during 

the pandemic. She described the efforts of THEC/TSAC staff working with the Tennessee 

Department of Labor and Workforce Development to reach out to Tennesseans receiving 

unemployment benefits and encourage them to take advantage of the opportunities 

available through TN Reconnect. She then reviewed the temporary modifications made to 

financial aid program rules and policies in response to the COVID-19 crisis since the May 

2020 Board of Directors' meeting, as authorized by Public Chapter 632 of 2020. 

I. Decision Items

A. Adoption of High-Need Dual Enrollment Courses and Programs

Mr. Abernathy spoke regarding the Governor's Investment in Vocational Education

(GIVE) Act that provides high school students up to four free dual enrollment courses

in high-need programs. The TSAC Board annually identifies the programs that lead to

in-demand, high-skill employment for inclusion in the GIVE dual enrollment grant

program.

Director of Fiscal Policy Russell VanZomeren spoke regarding the process in which 

the Tennessee Higher Education Commission, the Tennessee Student Assistance 

Corporation, the Tennessee Department of Labor and Workforce Development, and 

the Tennessee Department of Economic and Community Development worked to 

bring in-demand occupation lists and matched 54 occupations that meet the criteria 

against the Tennessee Board of Regent's (TBR) Academic Program Inventory (API) to 

assess which certificate, diploma, and associate programs were offered. 

A motion to approve was made by Ms. Hayes. Chancellor Tydings seconded the 

motion. A roll call vote was taken, the motion passed unanimously. 

B. Adoption of Rules - Tennessee Education Lottery Scholarship

Senior Director of Grants and Scholarships Tim Phelps presented on the proposed

changes made to the Rules of the Tennessee Education Lottery Scholarship to comply

with Public Acts of 2020, Chapter 794, the FAST Act.




